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Twenty-First Century Explorers

March 4, 2015 Rachelle A. King
Director of Regulatory Affairs
900 Virginia Street East Suite 600
Charleston, WV 25301
(304) 205-8560 (Office/Fax)
(304) 205-8560 (Cell)

Mr. Paul Metro

PA Public Utility Commission, Department of Gas Safety
Keystone Building, 2" Floor

400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Pipeline Act 2013 Registration for Triana Energy, LLC
McKean County Pipeline Project (Docket # A-2012-2293762)

Dear Mr. Metro:
This letter is in regard to the registration of Triana Energy, LLC (“Triana”) at the request of the PUC.

Triana has reviewed Act 127 and PUC's regulatory jurisdiction in regard to Triana’s pipeline project
in Pennsylvania. At this time, Triana has no pipeline facility or project that falls within the requirements of
Act 127 or the PUC’s jurisdiction. However, in good faith and out of an abundance of caution, Triana |
continues to register our company and the pipeline located in McKean County, Pennsylvania. No other
projects have been completed in Pa.

Further, it is Triana’s understanding and belief that pursuant to the Act, the PUC regulations, and
our previous conversations that there will be no fees assessed or inspections of this project.

Please feel free to contact me at your convenience to discuss this matterfurther:
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Sincerely;
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Rachelie A. King

Director of Regulatory Affairs

900 Virginia Street, East, Suite 400, Charleston, West Virginia 25301
Telephone/Fax: (304) 205-8560 ~ www.TrianaEnergy.com



